
Dear All 
  
The next ‘Meet your Councillors and MP surgery’ will be held at Sherford Vale Primary School on 
Friday 28th January at 6pm.  
  
The purpose of this event is for residents of Sherford to meet, hear and talk with their elected 
representatives.  A couple of representatives from the Sherford Consortium will also be in 
attendance to outline what is happening over the next 12 months so this gives everyone an 
opportunity to direct questions about the overall development. 
  
The format for the meeting will be as follows; 
  
6pm 

• Welcome and Introductions - Cllr Dan Brown – South Hams District Council.  
• Update on the Sherford Development and outline proposals over the next 12 

months – Consortium  
• Update from SHDC - Gina Small, Urban Fringe Team, on behalf of the Local 

Authorities  
• Update from the Community Trust - Judy Talbot, Trust Coordinator  

  
6.30 pm 

•             Questions – residents.   
  

Whilst Cllrs will be happy to discuss other matters with you, please note that this meeting is 
arranged to provide a line of communication between residents, Councillors and developers on the 
progress of the town, please kindly note that ‘customer service matters’ should be directed via the 
appropriate house builder customer process.    
  
Please can you RSVP to Judy Talbot at info@sherfordtrust.org.uk 
  
We look forward to meeting you then. 
  
On behalf of,  
  
Cllr Dan Brown.  
  
  
Judy Talbot 
Project Coordinator 
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